
 

 

 
IHB File No. S1/3023 

 
CIRCULAR LETTER  2/2007 

8 January 2007 
 

 
 
 

SECONDMENT OF PERSONNEL TO THE IHB FROM 
THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA 

 
 

 
References:   1) Publication P-6 – Proceedings of the XVth IH Conference, 1997, Volume 1 

2) Publication M-3 – Resolutions of the IHO 
 
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
Decision No. 3 of the XVth International Hydrographic Conference (Publication in reference 1) 
amended IHO Administrative Resolution T4.2 to read: 
 
It is recommended that the Member States of the International Hydrographic Organization (IHO) support the 
activities of the International Hydrographic Bureau (IHB) as far as possible, by: 
 

a)  the temporary secondment of skilled personnel to work on specific tasks at the IHB, 
 

b)  temporary exchanges of personnel with the IHB. 
 
This was subsequently reflected in AR T4.2 (see Publication in reference 2). 
 
Accordingly, the National Oceanographic Research Institute (NORI) of the Republic of Korea has 
kindly made available to the IHB one of its experts, Mr. CHOI Shin-Ho, for an initial period of one 
year with effect from 1 December 2006, which was gratefully accepted. Mr. CHOI has a GIS / 
electronic charting background and he will be working at the IHB on activities related to cartography 
and data management.   
 
The Directing Committee would like to thank NORI for the secondment of Mr. CHOI Shin-Ho who 
will make an effective contribution to the work of the Bureau. 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 

President 


